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My name is Laureen Kai and I am the Executive Officer for the Board of Public 

Accountancy, Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs ("Department"). The 

Department thanks you for the opportunity to testify on Governor's Message No. 635, 

regarding the reappointment of Keith A. Regan to the Board of Public Accountancy 

("Board"). The Department supports the confirmation of Mr. Regan's reappointment to 

the Board. 

Mr. Regan has served on the Board as a public member since August 2008. He 

has proven to be a valuable member of the Board who conscientiously prepares for 

meetings and actively participates in discussions and deliberations. Since his 

appointment, Mr. Regan has attended 23 of 31 scheduled meetings. 
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As statutorily required, Mr. Regan is one of two public members of the Board. 

These members are counted on to articulate the point of view of the public consumers 

of public accounting services. As a small business owner for most of his life, Mr. Regan 

has had extensive experience in the financial aspects of a business and has relied on 

the advice of certified public accountants to help plan viable business strategies and 

make wise business decisions. Due to this valued professional relationship, he has 

developed a great respect for the significant and vital work of individuals in the 

accounting profession. 

In bringing to the Board his business experience and unique neighbor island 

perspective, Mr. Regan's enthusiasm for and dedication to the goals and objectives of 

the Board and the public will continue to allow him to make the right decisions that place 

the public interest and the certified public accountancy profession's responsibility at the 

forefront. His demonstrated commitment, motivation, business background, education, 

and professional experiences continue to greatly assist the Board in its regulatory 

oversight of the profession. 

The Department supports the confirmation of Mr. Regan's reappointment to the 

Board of Public Accountancy and thanks you for the opportunity to provide testimony. 
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